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New Managing Partner Named at Fisher Phillips

News

10.06.17 

In the article, "New Managing Partner Named at Fisher Phillips," the Chicago

Daily Law Bulletin reported on the planned transition of Regional Managing Partners in the

Chicago office from Craig Annunziata to Steve Miller. In this article, Miller described a few ways in

which he aspires to elicit firm growth under his leadership in the coming years.

“We certainly have different management styles but generally speaking, we have a great office and

great people,” he said. “We’ll see how things progress and if we need to make changes, we’ll make

necessary changes. But as of now, I think we’re fine and we’re in great shape.”

“In terms of potential areas of focus with the office, one thing we might look at is increasing our

footprint in the traditional labor field in the Chicago office,” he said.

To read the full article, please visit the Chicago Daily Law Bulletin.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Steve A. Miller

Partner

312.580.7817

Email

http://www.chicagolawbulletin.com/
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/steve-a-miller.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/steve-a-miller.html
tel:312.580.7817
mailto:smiller@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.


